Friday Folder         			Week 4 -  8/28/15			Alexander
In math this week, students continued that familiarization with Number System Fluency by learning how to model multiplication and division.  Students took Cornell Notes, completed Graphic Organizers, and practiced with multiple examples in their textbooks as well as on group assignments.  Students completed homework each night on these concepts.  Students received grades on multiplication and division and these will be updated as soon as possible.  Next week, students will take their Unit 1 Post Test on all concepts covered so far this year.  Don’t forget, our Benchmark 1 is scheduled for September 24, 2015.	
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